
All Saints Greek Orthodox 
Church and KALI PAREA Ministry 

 

Invite you to Come Join Us!!! 
Thursday, August 10, 2023 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Kali Parea Seniors Group is taking a day trip to the St. John 
Chrysostom Greek Orthodox Monastery in Pleasant Prairie, WI on 
Thursday, August 10, 2023, 9 am-3pm. There will be a tour of the 

church and the grounds. You will have opportunity to light a candle, 
pray, browse the giG shop, and enjoy this spiritual experience.  

We will provide drinks and a box lunch. 
 

A coach bus has been generously provided by a grant from the Chicago 
Hellenic FoundaLon. Due to limited seaLng, please RSVP by July 21st. 

Please call or email   
The Church at 815-722-1727 / allsaintsjoliet@gmail.com or  

Ann Haywood at 815-954-4260 / baklava30@gmail.com 
 
 

 


